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Weekly News – 15th September 2017  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back to Fernhill and welcome to Year 3. 
We hope you had a lovely summer holiday. The 
children have clearly come back refreshed and raring 
to go! We are looking forward to a busy Autumn 
Term with lots of interesting topics to enjoy. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed their day at TYMs and it 
was a great opportunity to get to know their new 
class mates and their teachers. Thank you for your 
support in getting the children to the venue. 

Please check your child’s bag for a letter about 
Wider Opportunities Violin lesson that will start next 
week. 

  

Homework Reminder 

We would appreciate if you could cover the Maths and 
English books with clear self-adhesive ‘tacky-back. This is 
available from WH Smith, Wilko and Rymans.  Please 
ensure that the books are returned on Monday 18th 
September.  
 
Please can you help your child to draw and colour their 
portrait using the frame provided and stick these on the front 
of their English Book before covering. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Year Three Team  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

September 18 

History Week 

October 20 

Half Term 3:25 pm Finish 

November 22 

Yr 3 trip to the cinema 

 

 
 

Announcements 
Spelling Dictation will happen 
on… 

Beech – Friday 

Elm – Friday  

Rowan – Friday 
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